
 

“Fire Prevention through Education and Enforcement” 

New York State 
Fire Marshals & Inspectors Association 

Post Office Box 86 - West Henrietta, New York 14586-0086 
 
 
 
Monday, June 12, 2023 
 
 
The New York State Fire Marshals and Inspectors Association wishes to extend an invitation to vendors 
and fire service-related organizations for an opportunity to support and help us launch our organization’s 
re-imagined website.  
 
Our new website address is www.nysfmia.com  
 
The success of our re-imagined website rests upon the generosity of our sponsors and is a vital part of our 
organization, allowing us to deliver outstanding training classes, leadership and gives a communication 
voice for our members with legislative efforts while providing your business with an excellent opportunity 
to network and strengthen our statewide partnerships with over 150 New York State Fire Code Officials.  
 
Please take a few minutes to review the enclosed information. If you see a package that will fit your 
organization, please indicate your sponsorship level below and return it as soon as possible. 
 
 

Sponsorship levels 

 
$1500  
 

• Company description and logo on the education conference materials 
• Logo displayed in Home Page Rotator • Home Page Post 
• Logo Displayed on NYSFMIA Sponsor Page w/ link to company site 
• Facebook Shares • Twitter/Tweets 
• Submit Article for E-Newsletter 
 

(10) Ten Complimentary NYSFMIA memberships 

                                                                                                                      

$1000  
 

• Full company description and logo on education conference materials 
• Logo displayed in Home Page Rotator  
• Logo Displayed on NYSFMIA Sponsor Page w/ link to company site 
 
 
 

(5) Five Complimentary NYSFMIA memberships 

 
$500.00 
 

• Logo displayed in NYSFMIA Home Page Rotator 
• Logo Displayed on NYSFMIA Sponsor Page w/ link to company site 
 

(3) Three Complimentary NYSFMIA memberships 

 
$250.00 

 
• Logo displayed on NYSFMIA Sponsor Page w/ link to company site 
 
 

(1) One Complimentary NYSFMIA membership 

 
On behalf of the Executive Board, Association Officers, and the Members of the New York State Fire 
Marshals and Inspectors Association we would like to “thank you” in advance for your time, 
consideration, and continued support of our organization and our re-imagined website.  
 

 
All sponsorship donations made are greatly appreciated! 

 
 

Please RSVP with your level of sponsorship to: info@nysfmia.com 
  
 

RETURN COMPLTED SPONSORSHIP FOR AND FEES MAKING CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  

New York State Fire Marshals and Inspectors Association  
Post Office Box 86 
West Henrietta, New York 14586-0086 

http://www.nysfmia.com/
mailto:info@nysfmia.com

